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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Tonya M. Scott, Past President
Date:

August 1, 2018
Subject:
NADE Past President End Year 2018 Report
As Past-President, I have worked with current NADE president, Jennifer Pounds. I have been available to answer questions and provide input on NADE issues, as requested/needed.  I have been available on conference calls, along with the President and President-Elect. 
I initiated initial contact with the Virginia National Training Conference Coordinator, regarding assistance in planning the agenda for the NADE 2018 National Training Conference, with regard to protocol and general information. The majority of the assistance needed was handled directly by the President.
I have engaged in quarterly conference calls established by SSA leadership, regarding the activities of NADE, SSA information sharing and maintaining an open, effective relationship with SSA.
I have engaged in a conference call established by President Jennifer Pounds with the NCDDD President, Sherry Seil, NCDDD NADE Liaison, Jennifer Nottingham, and other NADE Board members. 
I am grateful for the opportunity to serve NADE and look forward to continue to serve, in any capacity needed.
Respectfully submitted,

Tonya M. Scott
NADE Past-President

